## novascotiawi@eastlink.ca

From: Marie Kenny <canada@acww.org.uk>

**Sent:** October 5, 2023 9:28 AM **To:** W.I.N.S. Provincial Office

**Subject:** greetings

Dear ACWW Society President, Members and Coordinators,

## I wish you and yours a very **Happy and safe Canadian Thanksgiving!**

Thank you for your support of the work of ACWW and I look forward to seeing your coordinator Margie Taylor at the next Coordinators' Meeting on

Saturday, October 21<sup>st</sup>, the focus this time will be on projects.

International Day of Rural Women is on October 15<sup>th</sup>.

On December 18, 2007, during the United Nations General Assembly, it was declared in its resolution 62/136 that October 15 would be celebrated annually as International Day of Rural Women worldwide. This day is dedicated to the millions of women living in remote, rural places,

and celebrates the achievements and contributions of these women towards rural development and agriculture. If your society is doing something special to recognize this day, please let me know what has been done and I will share that information in my next Area Canada Newsletter



All the best. Marie

## **Marie Kenny**

Trustee and Canada Area President

## **Associated Country Women of the World**

Central Office: The Foundry | 17 Oval Way | London SE11 5RR

Registered Charity No. 1174798

www.acww.org.uk | info@acww.org.uk | +44 (0)20 7799 3875

All information and attachments included in this email are confidential and intended for the original recipient only. You must not share any part of this message with any third party. If you have received this message by mistake, please contact us immediately, so that we can make sure such a mistake does not happen again and delete this message from your system.

ACWW places the highest priority on the security and privacy of our Clients. Therefore, we have put our efforts into ensuring that this message is free of errors and viruses. Despite our efforts, you should always scan all emails for any threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email.

The security of your data is one of our greatest concerns. That is why we put extra effort into ensuring your data is

always safe and up to date. Please contact us if you want to access or change your personal information or if you want us to remove it completely from our database.

Here at ACWW we care for your privacy. That is why we have taken appropriate measures to ensure that the data you have provided to us is always secure. If you have any questions related to GDPR compliance or data protection, please contact Central Office.

Our organisation is GDPR-compliant. To learn more about how we comply with GDPR and, as a result, care for the security and privacy of personal data we collected from you, visit our website.